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CHANGE OF AUDITOR  
 

 
Peninsula Energy Limited (ASX:PEN) (Peninsula or Company) advises that in accordance with Listing 
Rule 3.16.3, BDO Audit Pty Ltd (BDO Audit) has been appointed as auditor of the Company. The 
appointment follows the resignation of BDO Audit (WA) Pty Ltd (BDO WA) and ASIC’s consent to the 
resignation in accordance with s329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001 (the Act). 
 
The change of auditor arose as a result of BDO WA restructuring its audit practice whereby audits will be 
conducted by BDO Audit, an authorised audit company, rather than BDO WA. 
 
In accordance with s327C of the Act, a resolution will be proposed at the Company’s next Annual General 
Meeting to confirm the appointment of the Company’s auditor. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jonathan Whyte 
Company Secretary 

 

 
This release has been approved by the Board of Directors. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Peninsula Energy      or  Morrow Sodali 
+61 8 9380 9920      Michael Weir - +61 402 347 032 

Cameron Gilenko - +61 466 984 953 
 

 

ABOUT PENINSULA ENERGY LIMITED 

Peninsula Energy Limited (PEN) is an ASX listed uranium mining company which commenced in-situ 
recovery operations in 2015 at its 100% owned Lance Projects in Wyoming, USA. Following a positive 
feasibility study, Peninsula is embarking on a project transformation initiative at the Lance Projects to 
change from an alkaline ISR operation to a low pH ISR operation with the aim of aligning the operating 
performance and cost profile of the project with industry leading global uranium production projects. 


